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ASME-PIEAS Chapter organized an introductory event for students of Batch 22-26 by the 
name "INITIUM". Various technical activities, study tours and workshops of the society held 
at PIEAS were briefly introduced to the students. The students were also provided with a 
platform to take part in engaging technical activities. Moreover, guidance about national and 
international competitions such as Shell EcoMarathon and TeknoFest was also discussed in 
detail and multiple upcoming opportunities were presented before the audience. The event 
was supervised by respected faculty members from the Department of Mechanical 
Engineering. 


